
From: Halloran, Brad
To: Brown, Don
Cc: Halloran, Brad
Subject: FW: [External] Re: Official Service: PCB 2023-013, Paul Christian Pratapas v. Lisle Township Road District,

hearing officer order and service list
Date: Tuesday, February 28, 2023 11:32:23 AM

Good Morning Mr. Brown. Please file complainant’s email in the 23-13 docket. Thank you.
 

From: Paul Pratapas <paulpratapas@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2023 9:15 AM
To: Halloran, Brad <Brad.Halloran@illinois.gov>
Cc: dsilverman@ancelglink.com; jsuch@ancelglink.com; kholmes@ancelglink.com;
mmack@ancelglink.com
Subject: [External] Re: Official Service: PCB 2023-013, Paul Christian Pratapas v. Lisle Township Road
District, hearing officer order and service list
 
All of my documents have been forwarded to the office of the Inspector General for USEPA. I do not
believe the federal government approves of polluters using lawyers to shield themselves from their
permit responsibilities while continuing to pollute and/or engage in fraud/racketeering. See Texas.
The board should know this. 
 
On Wed, Feb 15, 2023 at 8:31 AM Halloran, Brad <Brad.Halloran@illinois.gov> wrote:

Good Morning Counsel and Mr. Pratapas. I am working remote today and not in the office. I will
need a call-in number or the alternative is to reschedule the telephonic status conference
scheduled for today for tomorrow. I am available at 10:30, 11:30 and 11:45 tomorrow, February
16. Please let me know your thoughts on this matter. Thank you.
 

From: Mims, Barbara <Barbara.Mims@illinois.gov> 
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2022 11:07 AM
To: Paul Pratapas <paulpratapas@gmail.com>; dsilverman@ancelglink.com;
jsuch@ancelglink.com; kholmes@ancelglink.com; mmack@ancelglink.com
Cc: Halloran, Brad <Brad.Halloran@illinois.gov>
Subject: Official Service: PCB 2023-013, Paul Christian Pratapas v. Lisle Township Road District,
hearing officer order and service list
 
By this e-mail, the Illinois Pollution Control Board serves you with the attached order of December
12, 2022.
 

State of Illinois - CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this communication is
confidential, may be attorney-client privileged or attorney work product, may constitute inside
information or internal deliberative staff communication, and is intended only for the use of the
addressee. Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly
prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the
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sender immediately by return e-mail and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including
all attachments. Receipt by an unintended recipient does not waive attorney-client privilege, attorney
work product privilege, or any other exemption from disclosure.

--
Kind Regards,

Paul Pratapas
630.696.2843


